
WEEKLY

🏈 A Huge Well Done to the Barrow Beasts! 🏈
 We’re absolutely thrilled to share some amazing news - our very own Barrow
Beasts made it all the way to the NFL American Football National Tournament
earlier this week, finishing in 3rd place in the entire country!

American Football is a brand-new sport for Barrow, and to achieve such incredible
success after just one year of training is nothing short of remarkable. We couldn’t
be prouder of the team—your hard work, dedication, and team spirit have been
truly inspiring. Well done, Barrow Beasts!

🌞 Scarecrow Festival This Weekend! 🌾
 With lovely weather forecast for the weekend, we’d like to invite everyone to take
part in the Scarecrow Festival happening around the village. It’s a great chance to
get outside, explore the local creativity, and have some fun with friends and
family!

Maps are available to purchase for £5, you can pick one up from the school office
today or Monday (school will be open for staff).

 🎗️ All proceeds will go towards this year’s chosen charity.
 ⭐ Don’t forget to vote for your favourite scarecrow 

Uniform and snacks reminder 

As we move into the nicer weather, please can I remind parents that our
standards on uniform remain high. Please ensure the correct footwear, no
earrings on PE days, no extreme hairstyles, healthly snacks at breaktimes only
and water not juice.
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Newspapers Needed!
 We’re currently in need of  newspapers for

creations in school.  If you have any old ones,
please drop them off at the school office.

Thank you for your support

THIS WEEK

If you’re shopping in Tesco, our school’s project
for new out of school club opportunities has

started and we need your votes!
Please also encourage your family and friends to

support us by using their blue token given at
checkout. 
Thank you

Voting ends on 30 June

School is closed for an inset
day next Monday 23  Junerd



 

Fri 20 - Mon 23 June - Barrow Scarecrow Festival
Mon 23 June - Inset day SCHOOL CLOSED
Thur 3 July - 1.30 - 3.30pm Lancashire Adult Learning Summer Crafts
- Reception class - please book your place with our school office
Fri 4 July - Non uniform day - KS1 chocolate donations / KS2 bottle
donations
Mon 7 July - Year 2 class visit to Blackpool Zoo
Tues 8 July - Year 5 Clitheroe Castle Art trip
9-11 July - Year 6 Patterdale residential trip
9 July - 3.00pm Guitar Summer concert
Fri 11 July - Trikidz - all children to wear PE kits
Sun 13 July - 10.30am Clitheroe URC Leaver’s worship - Year 5 & Year 6
Wed 16 July - 2.00pm & 5.00pm Year 6 play - ticket information TBC
Fri 18 July - 3.30pm FOBS Summer fair
Tues 22 July - 12.00 noon Leaver’s worship
Tues 22 July - SCHOOL CLOSES at 1.30pm

DIARY 



Year 6 had a fantastic
time on their

transition workshop at
Turret House in

Clitheroe

THIS WEEK

Star Awards
Headteacher Awards

Congratulations to the Barrow Beasts who
represented the North West region in the

UK NFL national finals

We hosted our Summer
Poetry Recital

Year 1 did a lovely
assembly for Father's Day

Baking club
made

scrumptious
scones this week

Sycamore Class visited
the care home and

buried a time capsule
full of artifacts 

To tie in with our settlements
topic, Sycamore Class did some

fieldwork around Barrow 

Year 4 went to Clitheroe
Castle & the Painting Pot


